[image: image1.png]nade

Netiondl Associdlion of Discbilly Excrminers




To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Sharon Summers

Date:

8/7/17


Subject:
End of Year Report 2017
It has been my great pleasure to serve my term as Past President this past year.  I have made myself available to the President to assist her in any actions that could bring about a wonderful year of work for NADE.  I have advised her regarding guests for Mid-Year and the National Conference.  I have also made myself available to the NADE Board to assist with any concerns they may have.  I have been involved with the Michigan

National Training Conference Coordinator in planning the agenda with regard to protocol and general information she may have needed over the year. 

I am grateful for the opportunity to serve NADE not only this past year but for the last 21 years as a member.  I want to thank the Executive Board for their support over the years I have served.  
Respectfully,

Sharon Summers

NADE Past President 
